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Importance of Easily Seen House Address Numbers 

The North Maine Fire protection District (NMFPD) strongly encourages you to check the address 

number visibility of your residence or business. Your address is the most important piece of 

information that the NMFPD needs in order to assist you. Not being able to clearly see your address 

from the street may cause a delay. 

Did you know you are required to maintain your house or business address numbers in a manner that 

they are clearly visible from the street. Your address numbers must be in colors that contrast and not 

blend in with the back ground.  They cannot be in script or Roman Numerals as these styles make 

them difficult to read. The minimum numeral size is 4 inches. Please call 847-297-5020 if we can 

assist you with your address.  

 


